
At its Statutory Meeting held on Tuesday 12 March 2002, the Board approved of the appointment 
of Mr. David Loregnard to fill the vacant Post of Secretary of the Authority with immediate effect. 

Mr. Loregnard has been employed with the Authority since March 1985 and had been the Assistant 
Secretary since May 1990. He has acted in the position of Secretary on several occasions.  
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